2162 TAMU

College Station, Texas 77843-2162

Phone: 979/845-7810; fax: 979/458-1046

Date
Name
Street

City

Dear RETIREE:
This letter serves as notification that your A&M System insurance has been terminated effective DATE.  The law requires that all TRS retirees provide a copy of the TRS letter confirming the employee’s retirement application has been processed, the amount of the annuity payments, and the date the annuity began, in order to continue A&M System insurance benefits.  Because your letter was not received following the two warning letters we sent, your A&M System insurance was terminated.  

Upon receipt of a copy of the TRS letter, we can reinstate your insurance benefits.  However, there will be no state contribution toward your insurance until the 1st of the month following a 
90-day waiting period.  A copy of the letter may be mailed or faxed to our office:

Mail:






Fax:
TAMU 2162





(979) 458-1046


College Station, TX 77843-2162

Please contact me if you have any questions. 
Sincerely,

Jennifer M. Humphries

Employee Benefits Manager

